
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2019-2020                                                         Date:- 02/09/2019 

 

 

Notice 

 

We hereby notify all concerned that "Nabin Baran" along with "College Fest 2019" 

will be organized jointly by the Cultural Sub-Committee and Students’ Welfare 

Sub-Committee, with active participation and management by the members of the 

College alumni and Students’ Union. The event will take place from 12/09/2019 to 

24/09/2019, starting from 12.30 PM onwards. All concerned individuals are 

informed to make themselves available for the event to ensure its grand success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Report of  "Nabin Baran" along with "College Fest 2019" 

 

"The Freshers' Welcome Ceremony was held on 12/09/2019 to warmly greet and 

introduce the newly admitted students to our esteemed college. The event was 

organized by the Student Affairs Department in collaboration with the Students' 

Union, with the aim of providing a memorable and engaging experience for the 

freshers as they embarked on their academic journey. 

The ceremony commenced with a warm welcome address by the Principal of our 

college, who extended heartfelt greetings to the freshers and emphasized the 

institution's commitment to their academic growth and overall development. 

Throughout the weeklong program, various activities were conducted to ensure a 

smooth transition for the new students. These activities included an introduction to 

faculty members, an inspirational speech, familiarization with different college 

committees and societies, and various cultural activities. 

As a highlight of the occasion, renowned singer Mrs. Lopamudra was invited to 

perform cultural programs, adding charm and vibrancy to the event.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


